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English  
In English this week, we thought about our 

trip to the dino park last week and wrote 

a simple recount of some of the things 

that we did. We tried to remember to use 

the past tense and write in the correct 

order, as well as using our finger spaces, 

capital letters and full stops. Some 

children challenged themselves to add 

adjectives too.   

Phonics 
In phonics we have continued to recap 

on some of the Basics 3 sounds. This 

week we looked at: oo (moon) oo 

(book) ar or   

 

Please see separate Supersonic Phonics 

newsletter for more information. 

Maths  

In maths this week we have focused on 

counting on from a given number and 

finding 1 more. We have also been 

practising forming our numbers 

correctly. 

At home, see if you can practise writing 

the numbers 0-10 – this could be in any 

way that you like: using chalk on the 

patio, with water and a paintbrush 

outside, with your finger in 

glitter/sand/oats, or with any 

pens/pencils/crayons that you have at 

home.                  

                       
      
 

  

Science 
This week we started off our animals topic 

by drawing and labelling our favourite 

animals and thinking about which 

animals we would and wouldn’t find in 

Sparhawk Park and why.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

5th October (3:30) – FOSSA AGM 

13th October – Show Racism the Red 

Card Day – wear red  

17th and 18th October – Parents evenings  

20th October – break up for half term 

30th October – return to school 

History           
In history this week we began to look at 

the history of our school and how it has 

changed from when it first opened in 

1977. We compared and ordered photos 

and tried to spot where photos from the 

past had been taken by walking around 

the school grounds.  

Please see Tapestry post if you were a 

student at Sparhawk!                                   Art 
In art this week we began to explore 

different techniques that we can use 

when working with clay. We also used 

natural materials to make imprints. 

 

                
                 


